REVISED

STATEMENT OF PURPOSE
RS30823C1 / H0436

The Idaho Board of Medicine currently governs the practice of dietetics, athletic training, respiratory
therapy, and naturopathic medicine through separate advisory boards for each practice. This bill restructures
those advisory boards into a single allied health advisory board to restrain costs and provide more efficient
governance.

FISCAL NOTE

There will be no additional spending with this board consolidation; it is anticipated that there will be a reduction
in the operational costs associated with holding board meetings. Each of these boards is operating beneath the
30% threshold; two have negative cash balances. Combining these boards into a single advisory board will
create efficiencies that will reverse that trend.

Contact:
Nicki Chopski
Division of Occupational and Professional Licenses
(208) 605-4702
Representative Jordan Redman
(208) 332-1000

DISCLAIMER: This statement of purpose and fiscal note are a mere attachment to this bill and prepared by a proponent
of the bill. It is neither intended as an expression of legislative intent nor intended for any use outside of the legislative
process, including judicial review (Joint Rule 18).
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